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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are really looking forward to your son/daughter joining Morton Academy in September. You will have 
received some information regarding what to bring to school in September, in terms of equipment. One 
of the things that we are now asking students to bring is a reading book, which will be used once a week 
during tutor time reading. If your child has a reading book that they can bring from home, please do 
encourage your child to bring it with them. If you don't have any reading books at home, please do not 
worry as your child will be able to borrow one from the library. The expectation will then be that students 
always have a reading book available to them that should be stored in their bags.  
 
If you have any questions, please ask. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Rachel Robinson 
 
Rachel Robinson 
Assistant Principal, Curriculum and CEIAG 
 


